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Tylka, Mike

From: Casey K. Lekahal <clekahal@wbapc.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2018 7:48 AM

To: Tylka, Mike

Subject: Parkland MD Nos. 1-2 - Withdraw Service Plan

Mike,  

  

Our clients have determined to pull the proposed Parkland MD Nos. 1-2 Service Plan from the 10/2 City Council hearing.  

  

We will consider alternative dates to bring this item back to City Council. 

  

We really appreciate all of your efforts, especially on this condensed timeline. 

  

Thank you.   

  

  

 
CASEY K. LEKAHAL, ESQ. 

ATTORNEY 

WHITE BEAR ANKELE TANAKA & WALDRON 
2154 East Commons Avenue, Suite 2000 
Centennial, Colorado 80122 
  
NORTHERN COLORADO OFFICE: 
748 WHALERS WAY, SUITE 210 
FORT COLLINS, COLORADO 80525 
  
P 303.858.1800 
F 303.858.1801 
clekahal@wbapc.com 
www.whitebearankele.com 
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